
 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd February 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Shanklea Squirrels: Change to start times from Monday 13
th

 February 2017 

 

From Monday 13
th

 February 2017, the Squirrels sessions will start fifteen minutes earlier at 

1.00pm. They will end at the current time of 3.30pm. This change is to ensure we are providing 

the statutory minimum two and a half hours child care for two year olds to which they are entitled.  

 

As a result of the extended session time the cost per afternoon will change from £8.55 to £9.50 

from Monday 13
th

 February, 2017.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Brown 

Headteacher 

 


